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SEP Clients Need Your Help All Year
Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 05/30/2018 01:23 PM EDT

SEP-Qualifying Consumers 
Need Your Help Now

Your help and expertise are needed all year! Consumers who qualify for a
special enrollment period (SEP) can enroll in Marketplace coverage
outside of Open Enrollment if they experience certain events, including:
 

Change in eligibility for Marketplace coverage or help paying for
coverage, like turning 26 and losing coverage under a parent’s plan
Change in primary place of living, like moving to a new location
outside the current plan’s coverage area
Loss of qualifying health coverage, like losing job-based coverage
Change in household size, like getting a divorce or having a baby
Enrollment or plan error

 
Click the button below to learn more about how to help SEP-qualifying
consumers throughout the year.

Reach out to the Agent/Broker Marketplace Help Desks and Call Centers if

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USCMSHIM/bulletins/1f29f61
http://www.healthcare.gov/
https://www.healthcare.gov/agents-and-brokers-register/?utm_campaign=hcgov_ab&utm_content=english&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.healthcare.gov/glossary/special-enrollment-period/?utm_campaign=hcgov_ab&utm_content=english&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://marketplace.cms.gov/outreach-and-education/special-enrollment-periods-available-to-consumers.pdf?utm_campaign=hcgov_ab&utm_content=english&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.cms.gov/CCIIO/Programs-and-Initiatives/Health-Insurance-Marketplaces/Downloads/Agent-Broker-Help-Desks.pdf?utm_campaign=hcgov_ab&utm_content=english&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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you have questions.
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